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The special meeting was called to order by Chairman Flowers at 4:15 P.M. 

The purpose of this special meeting is to discuss the elevation of the retention pond at the Calhoun 
County Airport. 

After much discussion a motion was made by Commissioner Shelton instructing the County Engineer to 

investigate with Florida Department of Environmental Protection to determine how much the 

permanent pool elevation of the retention pond can be lowered. The motion was seconded by 

Commissioner McDougald. Chairman Flowers called for public comment. There were no comments 
from the public. The motion passed unanimously 5-0. 

MEETING ADJOURNED 

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 5:00p.m. 
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